
 

 

Birmingham, AL celebrated 40th anniversary of the  Washington Monument Rally 
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On Sunday, September 18, we had a celebration to support the Washington Monument Rally. It also 

coincides with the birthday of one of our second generation members, Chris Muiba, who turned 15 on 

Sunday. 

 

We had a new first-generation Unificationist, Rufus Pawolo, who just came from Liberia in Africa, join 

us in our celebrations, as well. He is the younger brother of Augustine Pawolo, who has been a long-time 

member of the Birmingham Family Church.  

 

We concluded our time by asking each person to offer a representative prayer for the Unification 

movement at large and the growth of the Birmingham Family Church in particular. 

 

  

 

 

 

 


